
From: Andy Cullers
To: Drury, Joanne
Subject: Ref ROW/3276907
Date: 11 May 2022 10:55:01

Dear Ms Drury

I have received your letter of 4th May 2022.
I have viewed the recent letters and comments made in relation to the closing and diverting of
footpath 36.
Whilst I have no points to raise or clarify, I thought it prudent to write to say that I am in agreement
with these letters and am fully in support of the application.

Yourts sincerely

Andy Cullers
17 Butts Way
Galleywood
CM2 8TJ
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From: Brian Offin
To: Drury, Joanne
Subject: RE: Planning Inspectorate ROW/3276907: Footpath 36 Chelmsford in the City ofChelmsford
Date: 22 May 2022 20:27:33
Attachments: D0C928B16A864D988E103B75D838DC08.png

Dear Joanne
 
Thank you for your below e mail.
 

1. I note the problems being experienced by the property owners but they would have
known of the existence of the public footpath when they purchased their properties and
this would have been reflected in the purchase price that they paid.

2. I also note that Mr Finch does not even know how to spell Hylands Park. I wonder how
often he uses this footpath?

 
Otherwise I have no further comments to add to my letter dated 10 March 2021 and e mail
dated 23 March 2021 both addressed to ECC and my e mail to you dated 29 April 2022. I assume
that ECC have forwarded you copies of both the letter and e mail referred to above?
 
Regards
 
Brian Offin
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

From: Joanne.Drury@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Sent: 04 May 2022 11:28
To: brian.offin@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject: Planning Inspectorate ROW/3276907: Footpath 36 Chelmsford in the City ofChelmsford
 

The Planning Inspectorate (England) 
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

The Planning Inspectorate (Wales) 
Crown Buildings, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate 
Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

How we use your information 
The Planning Inspectorate takes its data protection responsibilities for the information you
provide us with very seriously. To find out more about how we use and manage your
personal data, please go to our privacy notice.

 

mailto:brian.offin@blueyonder.co.uk
mailto:Joanne.Drury@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.microsoft.com%2Ffwlink%2F%3FLinkId%3D550986&data=05%7C01%7Cjoanne.drury%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C23f3ec2e5b284c6389a708da3c291de6%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637888444538185697%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=L%2FqbQchPJinvwQ3i1BHn8lKvkbyNYVnCKSLjBBoZJbE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Joanne.Drury@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:brian.offin@blueyonder.co.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.planningportal.gov.uk%2Fplanninginspectorate&data=05%7C01%7Cjoanne.drury%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C23f3ec2e5b284c6389a708da3c291de6%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637888444538185697%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nH6L0Pgx%2FunA1QITCoJ8ply7zpJ6sRy0r4mFwCcWqfE%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FPINSgov&data=05%7C01%7Cjoanne.drury%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C23f3ec2e5b284c6389a708da3c291de6%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637888444538185697%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cEj3O2Gi92Csf3jcCjQ6%2FBx7CuW83mUqubSsExGCnyw%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Fplanning-inspectorate-privacy-notices&data=05%7C01%7Cjoanne.drury%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C23f3ec2e5b284c6389a708da3c291de6%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637888444538185697%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=JKRe%2BXMSgOkKEtlsSTOm5UVPR6Svmj7CwtSnXBmw9HQ%3D&reserved=0





	Mr A.Cullers
	Mr B.Offin

